
 

 

 

WHAM Treasurer Report for 2022 Financial Year 

 
 Please see the Approved Accounts for the year ending 31st December 2022.  

The membership has for the most part paid subscriptions promptly which is 

appreciated. The use of mainly Zoom Committee meetings and Secretary RYA and 

other meetings continues to reduce travel and room hire costs.  

There is one new MA member this year (Colonsay). 

Supporter contributions are again slow although we have some local dedicated 

boatyard supporters. Our financial situation remains secure. 

 

                         David Wilkie    


